
Introductory/Invitation E-Mail

Dear _______________, 
 
You have been identified as having received training and/or technical assistance (TA) during the 
past 30 days for your cooperative agreement with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC) Division of Community Health (DCH).  We are requesting that you follow the link in this
email and complete a survey about the training or TA services you received.  The purpose of this
survey is to assess the accessibility, usefulness, utilization, and quality of training and TA 
services provided to DCH awardees. 

Completion of this survey is voluntary, and strongly encouraged. It will help DCH serve you 
more effectively by ensuring that the training and TA services you receive meet your needs. 
Your responses will be maintained in a secure manner by our contractor, RTI International.  
Individually identifiable information will not be provided to DCH staff, and survey responses 
will be reported in aggregate.

(Link to the survey)

This survey should take approximately 20 minutes to complete. Please complete the survey by 
(date no more than two weeks from date being sent).  If you experience any challenges 
accessing the survey, please contact the RTI Project Director, LaShawn Glasgow, at 
lglasgow@rti.org or 770- 407-4913. If you have any questions regarding this survey that you 
would like to direct to DCH staff, please contact Tim LaPier, at tnl4@cdc.gov or 770-488-5772. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Leonard Jack
Division of Community Health Division Director
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